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LOS NINOS
1st Annual Kids
Shoe Giveaway

Our youth division of Los Ojos de la Familia,
Los Ojos de los Ninos, stepped up in a big

way over the holidays with their 1st annual shoe
giveaway. They put together a list of 50

underprivileged children nominated by our APS
partners, and asked them each to select one pair

of shoes from Amazon. The photos below tell
the story of the joy and gratitude when they

received their chosen footwear.
We are so very proud of our youth for coming up

with this initiative and making it happen.

Visit our website www.losojosdelafamilia.org or the Los

Ninos website www.losojosdelosninos.com for more

information on the group and how you can take part.

http://www.losojosdelafamilia.org
http://www.losojosdelosninos.com












Join us on Tuesday, November 29th
as we open our store to those in the

community who need a helping hand.



 

 

 

Thank you.
 
 

Your support matters.

Every little bit helps, so please join us and
donate your time and talent to help

our community.

 

Give Back

 

 

Connect with us.
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